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South East Water  
Statement of significant changes 
 
 
 
 
Overview 
 
The purpose of this statement is to provide our stakeholders with information on 
changes to our household charges for 2022/23.  
 
This information is provided in accordance with the charges scheme rules issued by 
Ofwat. This statement should be read in conjunction with the Board assurance 
statement for charges schemes 2022/23. 
 
 

Significant changes 
 
We confirm that there has been no significant change to household charges between 
2021/22 and 2022/23 and that it is not expected that there will be any bill increases of 
more than 5% from the previous year (for a given customer type assuming a constant 
level of consumption). 
 
Stakeholder engagement 
 
We welcome feedback and comments from retailers and other stakeholders with 
regard to the structure and content of our tariffs to inform future strategy.  
 
 
 
Please send your observations or queries in relation to this proposal to: 
yourwateryoursay@southeastwater.co.uk 



 

 

Contact Us 

South East Water 
Rocfort Road 
Snodland 
Kent 
ME6 5AH 
 

southeastwater.co.uk 

Follow us 

 

 


